
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Ribbon Week is celebrated the last full week of October. We celebrate Red Ribbon Week to honor Kiki Camarina and 

others like him who have lost their lives to stop drugs from being trafficked into our country. By wearing red ribbons and 

participating in this week’s activities, we show that we choose to be drug free. The theme this year is “Drug Free Looks 

Like Me!” Please participate in the spirit days shown above during Red Ribbon Week to show that at Tutt Middle School, 

we say “NO” to drugs!  

We will have a We “can” say no to drugs canned food drive during Red Ribbon Week! Please contribute canned goods 

and non-perishable items during this week. All items collected will be donated to Golden Harvest, a local food pantry. 

The homeroom class on each grade level with the highest number of items donated will receive a pizza party! Canned 

goods will be collected and tallied daily by a member of Student Council. Thank you in advance for your participation!  

 

  

“Sweat Out 
Drugs.” 

 
Living drug 

free is “no 

sweat”. Wear 

their favorite 

sweat suits! 

“ Put a cap on 
drugs.” 

 
 

Wear your 

favorite cap 

or hat! 

“Team up 
against 
drugs.” 

 
 

Wear your 

favorite 

team’s shirt or 

jersey. 

“Too bright 
for drugs.” 

 

 
 

Wear your 

brightest 

clothing, neon 

colors today! 

“Wear Red 
Day.” 

 
 
 

Wear your red 

to express 

that you will 

say no to 

drugs. 
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